
Restrictions on golf have been lifted and we have the 
opportunity to tee it up again.

Be mindful of the specific guidelines in place at this 
facility and if you are not sure what they are, check with 
a staff member.

By acting responsibly, we will ensure that this course and 
others in the region remain open for all of our enjoyment.

As the Southern California golf community, we can get 
through these challenging times together.

And remember…Do Your Part, Play Safe.
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